
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
08/08/2019 

 
 
RE: Motutangi Concession Agreement – DOC Consultation Summary 
 
As requested by the chairperson of the Motutangi Drainage Area Committee, please find 
tabled below the most recent emails sent from Council to the Department of Conservation 
(DOC). 
 

Sender Date Contents 

FNDC 06/04/2018 Sending our latest amendments to DOC for comment 

FNDC 20/07/2018 Request for DOC to provide an update on progress 

FNDC 17/08/2018 Request for DOC to provide an update on progress 

DOC 17/08/2018 Response advising an update will be given on the 22/08/2018 

FNDC 28/09/2018 Request for DOC to provide an update on progress 

FNDC 09/10/2018 Request for DOC to provide an update on progress 

FNDC 24/10/2018 Request for DOC to provide an update on progress 

FNDC 16/11/2018 Request for DOC to provide an update on progress 

DOC 16/11/2018 Response advising of a final response by 23/11/2018 

DOC 19/12/2018 Revised concession document received for us to consider 

FNDC 01/02/2019 Request for meeting to discuss further changes 

FNDC 07/02/2019 Request for a response 

FNDC 19/02/2019 Transferred to DOC Hamilton – Sent revised document for their 
review 

FNDC 08/03/2019 Request for a response 

 
Upon receiving DOC’s comments and revisions on the 19th of December 2018, FNDC staff 
would like to make further changes and discuss these with DOC directly as opposed to 
sending another revision back for assessment. 
In February it appeared DOC Hamilton had been asked to take over the assessment but 
after a phone call several months ago, it appears this has been handed back to Kaitaia. We 
are currently awaiting feedback however to my understanding haven’t been in contact for 
several months. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Council on 09 401 
5200 or free-phone 0800 920 029. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Troy Smith 
Graduate Engineer – 3 Waters 
Troy.smith@fndc.govt.nz 

 


